
 
 

 

July 25, 2021 - 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph any  O f  O ur  Lo r d  Par i s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 Pharmacy Ave., Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Saturday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

 CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Please call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY (ONLINE) 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m. (Resumes: September 13) 

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

416-934-0606      www.archtoronto.org 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C. 
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C. 
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Open: Tuesday & Thursday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Closed: Saturday & Sunday 

CALL OR EMAIL FOR APPOINMENT 

 Monday-Wednesday-Friday  10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



              

 

 

“You open Your hand to feed us, Lord; You satisfy all our needs.” 

Epiphany Youth Ministry                     
invites ALL students in GRADES 9-12 
to join us in the church hall starting 
Tuesday, August 10 to Tuesday,  
October 19 from 6:30 p.m. -                  
8:00 p.m.  We also call on university 
students (or older) to volunteer!  

FREE registration.  Alpha is a series of interactive 
sessions that explores the meaning of life and           
answers some of the most common                   
questions that youth have about the Christian 
faith. The Alpha Youth Series is designed to engage 
young people in conversations about faith, life and  
God in good company, with snacks (once this                       
provision will be permitted by that time) and fun 
games. To register as a participant or volunteer                       
or have any questions about upcoming youth                
ministry programs, please contact our Youth                 
Minister, Ivan Skoko, at epyouthto@gmail.com. 

Alpha Youth Series   Candlelit Mass for the Deceased 

This Friday, July 30, at 7:00 p.m., 
please write the names of your                  
deceased loved ones on the proper 
envelope and return it on the day 
when the Special Monthly Candlelit 

Mass for the Deceased is celebrated. 

Venerdi`, 30 Giuglio, ore 19.00, Messa                             
Speciale  Bilingue, Per I Defunti Con                                

Candeline Cese  

Vi preghiamo di scrivere  i nomi dei vostri                   

cari  sulle addette buste , e portarle il giorno          

sopra citato, quando celebreremo la Messa 

mensile per i defunti.  

We thank the many families who 
each month make it a practice of 
bringing non–perishable food as           
donations for the less fortunate in 
our community. Please leave your 
donation in the Food Drive basket 

in the front lobby from Mondays 6:30 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m, Tuesdays to Saturdays, 6:30 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m., or Sundays after all Masses. Please 
check the expiry date of the food that you will 
donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano       

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della                   

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio       

della chiesa , il lunedi dalle 6:30 am alle  12:00 pm,  

dal martedi al sabato dale 6:30 am alle 5:00 pm, o la 

domenica dopo la messa.  Si prega di controllare la 

scadenza dei cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, Last Day: July 31 

 Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed  

Due to the protocols surrounding COVID-19,             
this year’s Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed 
has unfortunately been cancelled at our seven                        
Catholic cemeteries. 

His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins,                                  
Archbishop of Toronto, will celebrate                             
and livestream a special Mass in honour of                     
our faithful departed on Wednesday, August 18,                          
at 7 p.m. at St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica.                     
The Mass can be viewed here 
at:  www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live  

Thank you for your ongoing support of Catholic 
Cemeteries & Funeral Services and for your            
continued prayers. 

https://www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live/


 

 

 “You open Your hand to feed us, Lord; You satisfy all our needs.” 

Eucharistic Adoration   

 “Could you not spend one hour                         
before Me?”  - Matthew 26:40  

 

• Monday  

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.;                            

       8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday to Friday 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.; 

       8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Saturday (NEW!) 

        6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m. 

        

   Only a heart that is not taken 

over by hastiness is capable of 

being moved, that is, of not  

allowing itself to be caught up 

in itself and by things to do, 

and is aware of others, of their wounds, 

their needs. Compassion is born from                    

contemplation. - Pope Francis  

Epiphany Youth Retreat 

  

To register for the event, please call or email 
the Parish office. A Registration Sheet can also 

be found at the front foyer. 

Please join us in welcoming                     
YSABELLE BEATRICE DONIEGO 

SAION ELLIOT DIMAUN 

 into our Catholic community                                   
by the Sacrament of Holy Baptism.   

      Congratulations to the Parents                                 
and Godparents.  

Baptism Celebration 

  

  

Confirmation 

September 4 

  11:00 a.m.  

  

1st Holy Communion Mass 
August 28 
11:00 a.m. 
  2:00 p.m. 

 “These uncertain times are especially difficult for 

addiction clients. Our programs would not be open 

without ShareLife donors, Through your  support 

we are able to dramatically reduce social isolation 

for men and women living with mental health and 

addictions.”   — Robin Griller, St. Michael’s Homes 

Please make a sacrificial gift to ShareLife through 

your Parish or sharelife.org. 

 Questo fine settimana è una Domenica di ShareLife! 

“Questi tempi di grandi incertezze sono oltremodo 

difficili per i tossicodipendenti che assistiamo.        

Non potremmo offrire i nostri programmi senza                      

tutti coloro che donano a ShareLife. Grazie al loro 

sostegno, noi possiamo drasticamente ridurre         

l’isolamento sociale di uomini e donne                              

tossicodipendenti o affetti da problemi di salute        

mentale.”     -  Robin Griller, St. Michael’s Homes 

  

Parish Goal: $61,200.00 
Total Donations To Date: $52,844.66 

2021 Parish Envelopes 

Sunday Offertory for 2021 can be 
picked up at the Parish hall.  

 Il pacchetto delle buste per l’offerta               
domenicale per il 2021 può essere ritirato presso la 
sala parrocchiale.  



              

“You open Your hand to feed us, Lord; You satisfy all our needs.” 

For Parish updates, please visit our website  at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       
download MyParish app on your Apple or 

Smartphones.   

Vocation Seed 

In the Gospel many people hunger  
for a small amount of food.  In our 
day, there are too many people for 

the small number of priests, sisters, brothers 
and deacons. We too must trust in the Lord 
by praying for vocations. If you feel God                           
is calling you to be a priest, religious,                            
or permanent deacon, call Fr. Matt McCarthy,  
Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto 
at 416-968-0997. 

The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic is continuously shifting and changing,                     
yet we are hopeful that this summer, we may begin to return and reconnect with 
the meaningful things in our lives that take place in person. A concern that many 
have shared is how to restore life to our parish and faith communities. We have 
been separated for so long, and many of our fellow Catholics may question  
whether attending Mass or returning to our regular parish activities is still                        
important for them. Indeed, we must undertake much discernment and discussion 
as a Church community to accompany and support our families, friends,                           
and communities to navigate these uncertain times. Again, we turn to the gospel 
message that clearly outlines what the shepherds and disciples are to do:                            
go out into the wilderness to reach them, to gather and love the lost. In the midst 

of his own exhaustion and need to rest, Jesus “had compassion for them.” We need to do likewise. 

L'impatto della pandemia del COVID-19,  è in continua evoluzione e cambiamento, ma speriamo che 
quest'estate possiamo  tornare  a rivivere  le cose significative della  nostra  vita  personale . In molti                 
hanno condiviso la  preoccupazione di come ridare vita alla nostra parrocchia e alle  comunità di 
fede. Siamo stati separati per molto tempo , e molti dei nostri confratelli cattolici si chiedono  se 
e`  ancora importante  partecipare alla Messa e tornare alle normali attività parrocchiali.  In effetti,                       
dobbiamo avere molto discernimento , e , come comunità parrocchiale ,  dobbiamo  sostenere le nostre 
famiglie e  amici,   per navigare in questi tempi incerti.  Ancora una volta,  ci rivolgiamo al messaggio    
evangelico, che delinea chiaramente ciò che i pastori e i discepoli devono fare: Uscire fuori nel deserto , 
andare  loro incontro ,  amare e radunare  i dispersi . Stanco e  bisognoso di riposare, Gesù “ne ebbe                       
compassione”. Facciamo anche noi come Lui .  

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/
https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/

